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Hi, 
I would like to express my concern about the location of the proposed solar farm on Badger
Mountain. I think that a better location could most certainly be found for the farm (I do agree
that we need more solar farms). The problem with the proposal is that it will significantly
impact a VERY endangered species, the Sage Grouse. They are absolutely beautiful, and it is so
important for us to help save them. Please do not allow the solar farm to be located so close
to their home. They have so little left, we have taken too much from them already. Please find
a new location for the solar farm.
Thank you,
Celeste Barry
Wenatchee, WA
509-470-1445
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